
School Safety Survey 
 Each year, as a part of our Positive Behavior Supports (PBS) 
program at CES, we collect information about the perceived level of 
safety at our school. We survey teachers, staff and parents. If you 
would like to participate and provide input about safety factors at CES, 
please browse to https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/gpi20CgyX80 
and follow the directions on the site. We appreciate your input. 
 

PTO to Meet November 15 @ 7 pm 
  The next regular meeting of the CES Parent/Teacher Organi-
zation will be Tuesday, November 15 at 7:00 pm in the CES Library. On 
the agenda for the meeting will be committee reports, Boxtops Promo-
tions report, and planning for the CES Carnival. All CES parents are 
welcome and are encouraged to attend.  
 

Family Math Night is November 11 
  On Friday, November 11, CES will host a Family Math Night. 
This fun-filled night will begin at 6:30 pm and in and around the CES 
Gym. At Family math Night, students and their families will get the 
opportunity to try their hand at one of many math-related activities 
that will inspire and generate excitement. The event is designed for 
students in Kindergarten through the sixth grade.  Bring the whole 
family for math fun on CES Family Science Night! 
 

Physicals Needed for 5th & 6th Grade Sports 
 This is a reminder that all students participating in  5th & 6th 

grade basketball and cheerleading need to have a sports physical on 

file before they will be allowed to participate in practices. The form is 

available at most medical offices and can be downloaded here:  

https://www.mshsaa.org/resources/pdf/

PreParticipationPhysicalEvaluation_1617.pdf. This is the same form 

used by junior and senior high athletes.  

Grandparents Day 
 CES will celebrate the annual Grandparent’s Day on Tuesday, 
November 22 from 1:30 until 3:00 pm.  Grandparent’s will go to class 
with their grandchild and get a snapshot of what goes on in our school 
today. Grandparents with multiple grandchildren  will be able to visit 
each classroom in which they have a grandchild.   

Orioles are Respectful, Responsible and Safe! 

Reminders  
 Wednesday, October 26 Parent Teacher Conferences 
 Thursday, October 27 Parent Teacher Conferences 
 Friday, October 28 No School 
 Wednesday, November 2 1:45 Dismissal-Teacher Inservice 
 Friday, November 4 Progress Report 
 Thursday, November 10 Board of Education Meeting 
 Tuesday, November 15 PTO Meeting-7:00 pm 
 Wednesday, November 16 1:45 Dismissal-Teacher Inservice 
 Monday, November 21 Progress Report 
 Tuesday, November 22 Grandparent’s Day 1:30-3:00 pm 
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Red Ribbon Week Is This Week 
 Red Ribbon Week is this week at CES. This year’s theme is 
You Only Live Once (YOLO). The Student Council has planned the 
following activities: Monday: Neon Day: Make sure your future is 
BRIGHT by staying away from drugs-students may also sign a drug-
free ribbon and trace their hands on the YOLO sign;  Tuesday is 
Super Hero Day-Join the fight against drugs! Wednesday will is Fu-
ture Profession Day-Stay away from drugs to achieve your future 
dreams. Students and staff are asked to Wear Red All Day on Thurs-
day-Show your promise to stay away from drugs by wearing all red!  
 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 This week, parents and teachers have the opportunity to 
visit about their student’s academic and social progress. Meetings 
have been scheduled for Wednesday, and Thursday evenings from 
4:00 pm until 7:30 pm. Notices of meeting times have been sent 
home. If you have a problem and need to change your meeting, 
contact Mrs. Paterson in the CES Office. Grade Reports for the first 
quarter will be shared with parents at the conference. Please arrive 
a few minutes early. 
 

 

Health Fair Is October 27 
The annual CES Health Fair is scheduled for Thursday, 

October 27. The fair will be a combination of regular health screen-
ings, plus Saving Smiles (tooth varnish program), and a Flu Shot 
Clinic. Parents have already received permission forms for the 
event.  

 
 

Halloween Information  
 Halloween parties will take place at CES on Monday, Oc-
tober 31. Students that plan on wearing a costume need to bring 
them in a bag as they are not to wear them to school. Knives, 
swords, guns or other items are not generally allowed at school and 
should be left at home. Face paint and other make up take too long 
to apply at school and should be left at home as well. All costumes 
must otherwise comply with the school dress code. 
 Some classes have room parents help with the festivities, 
others do not. Please contact your child’s teacher to find out if pa-
rental help is needed. Room parents are to enter through the front 
doors and sign in. Parents will be allowed to go to the classrooms at 
1:45 pm and parties will begin no earlier than 2:00 pm. Some class-
rooms may begin their parties later.  Room parents bringing snacks 
for parties are reminded to bring healthy treats and try to avoid 
sugary snacks. 
 

No School Friday 

The Best  Year  Yet !  
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